

The Vale Academy Wilbury Drive Dunstable Bedfordshire

LU5 4QP 01582 211150 vale@thesharedlearningtrust.org.uk

Tuesday 9th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our ongoing celebration of festivals across the year, we will be having a firework day on Monday 5<sup>th</sup> November 2018. We will be taking the children out onto the school field and treating them to a firework display. The children will have a sausage in a roll (a vegetarian option will be available) and a warm chocolate drink while they watch the fireworks which will take place after 2 p.m. The children will have their lunch as normal.

In addition to this, we will also be celebrating Diwali 'The Festival of Light'. During this time, we will be having a food-tasting day. Please indicate on the reply slip if your child has any food allergies.

The cost for these two events will be £2 per child. If you would like your child to attend then please make payments to Sharnie in the canteen Monday - Friday between 08:35 - 09:15. Please make Cheques payable to **The Shared Learning Trust**. Any child who does not pay will not be able to take part in the events. Payment deadline is **Wednesday 31**st **October 2018**.

Regards	S,	
Mrs G (	Grang	ger
Head of	-	
<b>**</b>		
Reply S	Slip f	or the attention of Sharnie
Pupil's	Nam	e: Class:
Please	tick a	as appropriate:
		I/we would like our son/daughter to take part in the firework display and have read and understood the contents of the letter.
		I/we have paid £2 cash/cheque
Food Al	llergi	es:
Signed:		Date:















